
From: Yvonne Dive <dive init@bigpond com> 
Date: 11 Apnl 2015 4 48 24 pm AEST 
To: "Lashta Haidan(aiwamngah nsw gov au" <Lashta Haidan@wamngah nsw gov au> 
Subject: Re modification 2015/009 

Lashta Haidan 
Senior Development & Compliance Services 
Wamngah Council-Development Service 

I am a resident in the Dardanelles section of the War Vets Village in Narrabeen and would like to 
lodge my disapproval at the suggested opening of the road to James Wheeler Place on the grounds 
of safety to the elderly residents living m the street affected by its opening 
this IS a narrow street with NO footpaths so the residents have to use the road to access — 
1 —Their Letterboxes 
2— Their Clothes lines 
3— their Garbage Bins 

Apart from these senous safety issues, these people having bought their homes along this street 
were told that this access was only there m case of emergency eg Fire etc and because of Land & 
Environment Ruling would never be used as a public access road 

I believe The War Vets Management should have taken into consideration a new road up to 
Lantana Avenue before building so many new units, and not take the safety of there elderly 
residents safety so lightly 

I would like to hear your response to this letter 
Thank you 

Yvoime Dive 

13/10 Lakeshore Dnve 

Nanabeen2101 


